Teen Legal Clinic

Center for Children's Advocacy, Inc. 

University of Connecticut School of Law

65 Elizabeth Street

Hartford, CT  06105

(860)570-5327 phone 

(860)570-5256 fax

If you are pregnant, or have given birth, 

and 

your doctor thinks that you should get tutoring at home or at a hospital, 

then you have the right to have the 

help of a tutor during the time you are out of school.
* You have to be absent from school for at least 3 weeks to receive tutoring*

Your doctor has to write a letter to your school saying:

· That you are pregnant or have given birth;

· The dates you will be absent (for example:  From September 9th, 2003 through October 9th, 2003);
· That the doctor believes it is in your best interest to have homebound or hospitalized instruction. (Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies § 10-76d-15(b))
How much tutoring can I get?
· At least 2 hours a day or 10 hours a week;

· The tutoring has to start no later than 2 weeks from the first day you are absent.

What if the tutor doesn’t show up?
This could be a violation of your right to education.  Call the person at the school board in charge of tutoring or call us to help you work it out.

If you have any questions about your legal rights,

you can call us at (860)570-5327 and ask for Attorney Stacey Violante Cote.
